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Housing Review Update 

 
For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 20, Ohiarí:ha/June 2018) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) would like to update the community on the 
operational and financial assessment of the MCK Housing Department.  
 
The Finance Department has assumed financial oversight of the Housing 
Department until further notice. Clients will be contacted as part of the 
assessment and are advised that the MCK will make no attempt to collect 
on a debt owed in a Housing file before this review is complete.  As well, 
the MCK will not evict any tenant because of debts that have 
accumulated during the period under review. 
 
“I will be contacting all clients on an individual basis,” said Executive 
Financial Officer Paul Rice. “I will be the point of contact for all clients 
until the assessment has been completed. The community and media 
have many questions. Rest assured, those will be answered upon 
completion of the review.”  
 
At this time, clients are advised that mortgage and rental payments 
should be made only at the MCK Main building. 
 
Please be reminded that the MCK cannot comment further at this time 
until the assessment is complete. The purpose of this update is to ensure 
Housing clients this issue is being reviewed, who is in charge of that and 
where to make payments.  
 
The MCK is asking for the community’s patience while this review takes 
place. 
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 63251 

joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Paul Rice 
Executive Financial 
Officer 
____________________

___ 

Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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